
Lyndsey Kirby 
 
My name is Lyndsey Kirby and I joined the Governors in May 2018. I represent the 
staff of WFS and also have a position on the Standards and Curriculum Committee. I 
have lived in Kidderminster all of my life and attended local university for my studies. 
I am currently engaged and planning a wedding for April 2019, alongside my teaching 
and other hobbies. I have two dogs called Coco and Misty who I absolutely adore. 
 
I have always wanted to be a teacher and was lucky enough to complete my Post 
Graduate Diploma, specialising in Early Years, at The University of Birmingham. I 
currently work at Wyre Forest School after moving from a mainstream school, based 
in Stourbridge, where I taught Year 3. After having a number of children with additional 
needs during my time in mainstream, I knew this was something I wanted to explore 
further. I have been teaching at Wyre Forest for nearly two years and have thoroughly 
enjoyed my time here. 
 
In the future I am hoping to complete my Masters in Teaching by returning to The 
University of Birmingham to complete a final dissertation based on my own research. 


